
 St Clare’s Catholic Primary School 

 Following in the footsteps of Jesus 
 

              We now have our own school App! 

                                                                                                                         14th December 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Download our new School App and pick up important messages instantly!  

We’ve very pleased to announce that we now have our own school mobile App which you can now 

use to receive school messages! 
 

We’d like to encourage ALL parents to download our school App as there are a number of benefits 

both to you and for our school: 

 It’s free for parents to download!  

 All school messages will be sent securely 

 No need to search through a busy email inbox for important messages 

 Read and respond to school messages at work, at home or on the go 

 Every message sent arrives as an instant alert on your mobile.* (important – see below) 

 

*At the moment you’ll be aware that we send text messages to you from time to time especially for 

urgent situations, but these are expensive costing the school hundreds of pounds each year.  If 

parents use the App we can stop sending text messages completely and put the money to better 

use. 

 

You can download the App for free from either the Apple APP store or the Google Play Store 

simply search St Clare’s 

Please note, parents will need to be registered on ParentMail in order to access the App and will 

login with their existing account details. 

If you have previously been using the ParentMail App, you can continue using it, or simply delete it 

and download the School App. Whichever App you choose to use you will continue to receive 

messages from us as you have done previously.  

 

Kind regards 

School Office 

 

https://itunes.apple.com/gb/app/parentmail-pmx/id937274547
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=uk.co.parentmail.parentmail&hl=en_GB

